TO

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

INTERDEPARTMENTAL
MEMORANDUM

The Executive - AUCE Local 1 FROM Ann Hockey

2162 Western Parkway

April 14 1975

— —

I wish to inform the Executive and Trustees that I am resigning from the Executive
of AUCE Local 1. I have a number of reasons for resigning, one of which, is

that my work will be taking me off campus for fairly long periods this year, and

I feel that I will be unable to carry out the office of Vice-President
effectively. I very much regret having had to take this decision. I have

considered the matter carefully - and have had the benefit of a vacation in which

cc: Pat Gibson
Jerry Anderson



